
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
Bids for Gasoline and Diesel will be received for the Greene County Highway 
Department at various locations for the period from August 16, 2024 to August 15, 
2025. 
 
Greene County is authorizing other municipalities located within Greene County to 
participate in contracts for the purchase of diesel fuel and gas entered into with the 
County.  
 
Specifications may be obtained at the office of the Greene County Highway 
Superintendent, 240 West Main Street, PO Box 485, Catskill, NY 12414 between the 
hours of 9:00 AM and 4:00 PM Monday through Friday. 
 
Sealed bids shall be CLEARLY MARKED “Gasoline Bid” or “Diesel Bid” and will be 
received at the office of the Greene County Highway Superintendent until 10:30 AM on 
Tuesday, July 2nd, 2024 at which time they will be open and publicly read. 
 
The Greene County Highway Superintendent reserves the right to reject any and/or all 
bids at his discretion. 
 
Scott R. Templeton, Highway and Solid Waste Superintendent 
518.943.4600 
 
 
 


